
 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Residential to Ghyll Head 
 

Friday 27th January, 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you of an end of year residential trip that is currently planned for our Year 
5 and Year 6 children in June 2023. As many of you are aware, our children in Upper Key Stage 2 
have enjoyed a residential trip for many years at St Elizabeth’s as it takes their learning outside of 
the classroom.  
 
Over the past months, we have been looking at the most financially viable trip for both us as a 
school and yourselves as parents whilst also taking into consideration the current financial 
problems and energy crisis that we are currently faced with.  
 
The proposed trip will be to Ghyll Head, Bowness-on-Windemere, Cumbria. It will be taking place 
between Wednesday 28th June 2023 - Friday 30th June 2023. I have attached an information flyer 
with this letter so that you can explore all of the wonderful activities that your children will be taking 
part in during their visit.  
 
The final cost of the trip, including transport, accommodation and food/drink is £200 per child. 
School have subsided the overall cost of the trip for all pupils.  
 
Although you may choose not to, you could pay a certain amount each month between now and 
the trip; in years gone by, this has been a successful method of paying the total cost of the trip.  
 
This plan is suggested below:  
16th February - £40.00 deposit  
17th March - £40.00 
21st April - £40.00 
19th May - £40.00 
16th June - £40.00  
 
I’m sure that you agree, trips like this do not happen very often and our children really do enjoy 
their experience. If you have any queries please contact the school office.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mr C Knight 
Acting Deputy Headteacher  
 


